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KFMN

May 21, 1986

Carl Dabelstein
8209 West 78th St.
Overland Park, KS 66204

Re: Letter of 4-26-86
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
This letter will confirm your reception of our signal on
February 10, 1983. As you know, we changed call letters
on our AM station from KBER to KFMN-AM, not long after
that date. Within the last month we changed again to
KKSL.
If you pick us up again let us know.
Sincerely,
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Dave L. Boyll
Partner
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